
FEBRUARY 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 

Hand and 
Foot 10 am 

Wine 
Wednesday 

2 Rotary 

Corvette 
Club 6 pm 

3 4 

5 

Super Bowl 
Party  5 pm 

6 

CLUB 
CLOSED 

7 

Texas 
Hold’Em 

7 pm 

8 

 

9  

Mahjong   
10 am 

Rotary 

10 

 

11 

 

12 13 

CLUB 
CLOSED 

 

14  

Valentine’s 

Day 

15   

Hand and 
Foot 10 am 

 

16 Rotary 17   

 

18 

19 20 

CLUB 
CLOSED 

 

21 

Texas 
Hold’Em 

7 pm 

22  Girl’s 
Night Out 

5:30 pm 

23 Peoples 
Bridge       10 
am 

Rotary 

24 Mahjong   

10 am 

Live Music 

6 to 8 pm 

25 Member 
Golf       
Tournament 

26 

Sunday 
Brunch    
Buffet 

27 

CLUB 
CLOSED 

 

28     
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Tyler Wallace 
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Pro Shop Assistant 
 
 Sharon Davis 
 Administrative Assistant 
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EVENTS 

 

 

 

 
February 5—Super Bowl Party 5 pm 

 

February 14—Sweetheart Dinner 6 pm 

 

February 15—Wine Wednesday 

 

February 22—Girl’s Night out 5:30 pm 

(Left, Right, Center) 

 

February 24—Live Music 6 to 8 pm 

 

February 25—Member Golf Tournament 

10 am 

 

February 26 Sunday Brunch 10 am 

 

 

If you are interested in booking an event for the 2017 year, please  

contact Toni Gibson at tgibson@harborlakes.com or call  

(817)-578-8600. 

 

Harbor Lakes Newsletter 



Golf Professional 

We had 18 brave golfers play in our Winter Fun Tournament on 
January 14. It was cool in the golf shop so I can only imagine 
how cool it was on the course!   Third place was won by Jimmy 
Garcia, John Quilty, and Bill Pearson with a score of 68. Taking 
Second place in the scorecard playoff with a score of 68 was Jim 
Lillie, Harry McKee, and Roger Bucheit. Our runaway winners 
with a score of 62 were Eric Anderson, George Perdue, and Don 
Brown. Closest to the Pins were won by Jimmy Garcia, Wendell 
Harper, Eric Anderson, and Dean White.  Our next tourna-
ment  will be February 25 so be sure and sign up to have fun on 
the golf course. 

The PGA Show in Orlando was busy as always this year and I'm 
sure many of you saw the updates from the Golf Channel. With 
four conventions at the same time the area around the Orange 
County Convention Center was packed with people. The big 
news the very first day was Tiger Woods signing to play Taylor-
Made equipment. The major companies all released new woods, 
irons, and balls so there was a lot of new equipment to see. The 
Epic driver by Callaway was the talk of the show and the Cobra F 
family of woods and irons received a lot of conversation as did 
the M Family from Taylor Made. On the clothing side the colors 
to watch for are always black and white. The fashion colors this 
year continue with blue and green, a little bit of red, purple to 
shiraz, and to a lesser extent brown, pink, and orange. Moisture 
wicking fabric continues to be the most popular but companies 
are showing items made out of cotton and some of the most 
expensive shirts are all cotton. Our new items start coming in 
March 15 so watch for them to hit the golf shop! 

 Blair 

Girls’ Night Out 

 

Wednesday,  February 22, 2017 

5:30 pm 

(Playing Left, Right, Center Dice 
Game) 

“Enjoy Cocktails Exclusively 

 for the Ladies” 

 

Please call (817)-579-8600 for reservations 

turf talk 

With spring time  just around the corner, the golf course maintenance 
staff will soon be switching back to mowing green grass.  But in the mean 
time we have several more projects that we hope to complete prior to 
that green up!  We are currently in the process of mowing down all of the 
native grass with a hopeful completion date of early February.  Soon  we 
will begin to work on some the bare spots around the course with the 
goal of 100% turf by summer time.  Most of these areas are what is the 
left over damage caused by years and years of watering with  high sodium 
lake water.  Since we have been using effluent water from the city's  
treatment plant, we have seen a dramatic increase in the re-growth 
around these areas and just hope to speed the process by modifying the 
soil and installing sod.  As we begin this process we will be roping off 
most of the fairways where the work is being completed in order to keep 
the cart traffic off of the newly planted grass until establishment.   I    
understand it may be slightly inconvenient, but with your cooperation, 
we can ensure success for this project if we can keep the cart traffic    
completely out of these areas.  I would like to thank everyone in advance 
for their patience and understanding while we work to better your play-
ing experience! 

As always, feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns 
that you may have concerning the golf course or even your home 
lawn! 
Josh Thompson 

Superintendent 

Chef Tyler 

First month of the year is in the books! 

I would just like to thank everyone who made the new menu launch 
a success. A big thank you to our staff for giving such great service 
to our members. A big thank you to my kitchen for executing    
flawlessly.  And, most importantly, a huge thank you to the       
members who make it all possible. You come in day in and day out, 
and you allow us to entertain you. 

Let's keep the excitement going this year. With all that we have 
planned, 2017 is shaping up to be the best year that Harbor Lakes 
Golf Club has ever had. 

Please remember to make reservations!! 

Reminder that anyone who makes reservations for our dinner    
services, through February 7th, will receive 20% off of their food for 
the evening. 

Come on in and see us! We can't wait to see you. 

See you soon, 

 

Tyler Wallace 

Executive Chef 

twallace@harborlakes.com 

  

Dear Harbor Lake Golf Club members,  

 

Thank you so much for your support of  
Mission Granbury and the Red Envelope 
Project.   Your donations to the Ada Carey 
Family Violence Center provided Christmas 
gifts for the women and children during the 
holidays.  They were truly amazed and so 
very grateful. Your generosity allowed the 
residents to have a very Merry Christmas! 

Sincerely,  

 

Candy Hatfield    

Board  of  Directors 

Mission 
Grabury                                                        
                   

Dinner Specials 

Birthday Night: Thursday’s 

Members celebrating their birthday during the 
month of  February receive a complimentary    

dinner of their choice. (Meal includes  entrée and a     
non-alcoholic beverage) (Limit 1 meal, per    

member, per month) 

Members’ Night: Fridays 

Check out our member special every Friday Night 
in the dining room. Available to our members and 

their guests will be one of the chef’s finest specials. 

 

Restaurant 

Please make reservations! 
We prepare specials, as well as the daily menu 

food, based primarily on reservations. 

Happy Hour 

Tuesday thru Saturday: 4 PM to 7 PM 

Restaurant Hours 

Tuesday thru Saturday: 8 AM to 9 PM 

Sundays 8 AM  to 6 PM 

Bar Hours 
Tuesday thru Thursday: 8 AM to 9 PM 

Friday thru Saturday: 8 AM to 10 PM 

Sunday: 1 PM to 5 PM 

 

Effective immediately all tickets left  

unsigned will have a 18% gratuity added to 
ticket. 

Tuesday, February 14th at 6:00 pm 

$35++/person 
 

SWEETHEART DINNER 

Appetizer (choice of 1) 

Pink Cauliflower Soup 

Mixed Green Salad 

Traditional Caesar Salad 

Crab Cake 

Entrees (choice of 1) 

Pan Seared Duck Breast 

6 oz. Beef Filet 

Pan Seared Halibut 

Desserts (choice of 1) 

Luscious Red Velvet Cheesecake 

Godiva Triple Chocolate Cake    
  Please call (817)-578-8600 for reservations. 


